

MEETING NOTICE

CITY OF WAYNESBORO, VIRGINIA

ELECTORAL BOARD/REGISTRAR'S OFFICE

GORSUCH OFFICE BUILDING

250 SOUTH WAYNE AVENUE

WAYNESBORO VA 22980

Wednesday, April 29, 2020 9:30 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the upcoming Local Election that was moved from May 5th to Tuesday, May 19, 2020.

If, time the Board will also address the Republican U.S. Senatorial Primary now scheduled for Tuesday, June 23, 2020.

The public is welcome to attend, however space is extremely limited due to Social Distancing.

If you plan on attending, please contact Robert Horowitz, Secretary of the Waynesboro Electoral Board at

Email: horowitzrl@ci.waynesboro.va.us or call his cell: 516-729-4485.

Thank you,

Robert Horowitz

Secretary of the Waynesboro Electoral Board